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APA California Legislative Update Conference Session Material 
APA California’s VP for Policy and Legislation, Technical Advisors and Chapter Lobbyist recently 
presented an extended Legislative Update Session at the APA California Conference in 
Riverside. 2024 was yet another busy year for planning-related legislation and there was 
certainly a lot to discuss – thank you to those who attended!  Presentation slides are now 
available, along with a list of bills that made it to the Governor in the final weeks of session. All 
bills from the 2024 Legislative session that made it to the Governor have now been acted on.  
 
If you’re interested in looking up all planning related bills APA California tracked this year, their 
status, and for more information on positions the Chapter has taken on bills, please visit the 
APA California website for a comprehensive list with links to bill language and position letters.  
 

https://www.apacalifornia.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/2024-APA-Conference-Leg-Session-PPT_FINAL.pdf
https://www.apacalifornia.org/advocacy/position-letters/
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